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February 19, 2014
Here are some interesting things taking place at SECS in the next few weeks.
Welcome Back to our SEVEC Students & Staff!
Welcome home to 12 of our High School French students, Ms. O’Rourke and Mr. Green, who enjoyed learning and winter fun in Quebec with the SEVEC Exchange program. Welcome home everyone, it’s good to have you back.  
Northwestel Spelling Bee
Congratulations to Willow Oakley and Zoe Eckervogt for representing our school in the Yukon Rendezvous Northwestel Spelling Bee this Friday, Feb. 21st. Good luck to both of you, we know you will do a great job representing SECS! 
Youth Presentations for St. Elias Students, Staff and Parents:

Many Rivers is partnering with St. Elias Community School to host a series of presentations for our 6 – 12 students and staff in early March!  March 5th and 6th will hold several sessions for our Grade 6 -1 2 to participate in throughout the day. Presentations will include a variety of activities that cover healthy lifestyle choices, relationships (peers, parents & dating), bullying (including cyber bullying & social media) and various types of peer pressure. There will be icebreaker games, interactive activities and lots of fun. 
We are also planning to host a Parent Session the evening of March 5th at the school library.  More information to come but mark your calendars!!  
Christmas Concert DVD’s for sale

Thanks to Mr. Samis, we now have the much anticipated SECS Christmas Concert DVD’s for sale for $10. Proceeds of this fundraiser will go to our GRADS. If you would like a copy, please contact the school office at 634-2231.

Winter Carnival

This year’s Winter Carnival at St. Elias School is on Thursday March 6th. It will be an afternoon of winter fun for Kindergarten to Gr. 8. Students are asked to dress appropriately for winter weather outdoor play, this means mitts, toque, winter coat and ski pants. It’s going to be great fun!

Floor Hockey Shout Out!
We’d like to send a shout out to all Gr. 6-12 students that we have Floor Hockey games at lunch time on Mondays and Fridays. Bring your lunch and join in the fun!

School Council Breakfast Program
A big thank you to our School Council for running our breakfast program on Monday, Wednesday and Fridays. A reminder to all students that you can attend from 7:50am to 8:25am, enjoy a healthy breakfast and have a great start to your day. 
Heritage Day
A reminder that the school is closed this Friday Feb. 21st for Heritage Day. Enjoy your Rendezvous long weekend!   

Upcoming Events:





Feb. 21 – School closed for Heritage Day.


Feb. 21 – Northwestel Spelling Bee in Whitehorse.


Mar. 5/6 – Many Rivers Presentations.


Mar.6 – Winter Carnival for Kg-Gr.8.


Mar. 24-28 – Spring Break.








